
From: Betty Torres <Betty.Torres2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:07 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation - 
 
Good Afternoon Steve and Reshma, 
 
On behalf of CFD, I wanted to let you know Country Financial Services located at 10414 S. Western, 
Chicago, IL 60643, will be providing lunch to the members of Engine 72 quarters on September 28, 29 
and 30, 2020. 

 
Be well, 
 
Betty 
 
 
 
Betty M. Torres 
Assistant to the General Counsel  
Chicago Fire Department 
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